
Dear Parents and Students, 
 

Honesty has been on my mind lately, so I wanted to share some 

thoughts from famous people regarding this important subject. 

“It takes strength and courage to admit the truth.” — Rich Riordan, 

The Red Penguin 

“Whoever is careless with the truth in small matters cannot be trust-

ed with important ones.” — Albert Einstein 

“The real things haven’t changed.  It is still best to be honest and 

truthful; to make the most of what we have; to be happy with simple 

pleasures; and have courage when things go wrong.” —Laura 

Ingalls Wilder 

Any society remains strong when honesty is taught and expected of 

its people.  I hope all students at Hurricane Intermediate will strive to 

be honest in all their actions and words.  Everyone will be safer and 

happier!! 

Ms. Hunter 
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“Optimism is 
the faith that 
leads to 
achievement.  
Nothing can be 
done without 
hope and con-
fidence.” 
 
~ Helen Keller 



 

 
 

 
 
Performance 
Kaytlynn Percival, Taylor Adams 
Alayna Wilson 
 
Exhibit 
Silvia Medina, Takoma Dennett, 
Hailey Jasperson, Kaytley Huntsman 
 
Documentary 
Kayla Neilson, Ellie Reeve 
 
History Paper 
Naomi Wright 
 

 
 

 
 

1st Place 
Lincoln Clark 
2nd Place 
Elizabeth Swyers 
3rd Place 
Michael Stirland 



ELECTRONIC DEVICES 
 

All electronic devices (IPods, Phones, Tablets) are to be 
powered off upon entering the school building. 
 
Items will be confiscated if used during school hours and 
parents will be required to come to the school to pick up 
the item. 
 
Cell Phones may be used if the student comes into the of-
fice to do so for an emergency. 
 

Don’t 
forget to 
buy a 
year-
book, 
they are 
on sale 
now for $21 
 

The 30 day grace period for free or reduced lunch status for 
2016-2017 school year has now expired.  If you have not gone 
online to complete a new application, then your child has auto-
matically been moved to full pay status. 

 
To check if you qualify for free or reduced status for the remainder of this year, please 
complete the online application ASAP.  Remember that the district policy states there 
is no charging for meals.  Students need to have money in their account prior to eating. 
 
Click here to access the application Meal Benefit Application 

 

7th GRADE  
IMMUNIZATIONS 
Get yours done early!  
Clinic is during Spring 

Break.   
Click below for details. 

Immunization Clinic 
 

School Activities 
April 14—17—Spring Recess (NO SCHOOL) 

April 18—Immunization Clinic at HIS 7am-9am 

April 20—Great Utah Shakeout Earthquake Drill  

May 3—Band Concert 6pm 

May 11—Piano Concert 6pm 

May 17—Orchestra & Choir Concert 6pm & 7pm 

May 22—Awards Assembly 

May 23—Minimum School out at 11:45am 

May 24—Last Day of School! Out at 11:00am 

 
 
 

 
 

https://washington.rocketscanapps.com/default.aspx
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTMjRUTGYyQ2FBR3ZIZEV1aExOemU4RlZmc2lF/view?usp=sharing


ARE YOU READY FOR THE 
 
 
 
 

April 28th will be here before we know it. We 
have designated the last Friday of every 
month, during homeroom, as the Reward 
Zone!  That means, students without miss-
ing and/or incomplete assignments in any of 
their classes, get to participate in a school-
wide homeroom activity.  In March, home-
rooms all over the school got to play fun 
board games from around the world!  So 
don’t forget to remind your student to turn in 
and complete all of 
their assignments!  Be 
ready for the Reward 
Zone! 

 
 

 

Click here to 
learn how to 

earn Money for 
your Child’s 

School 
LIN’S CENTS 

Click here for 
information on  
Summer Read-

ing Program 

Click here for infor-
mation on 
BIG BROTHERS BIG 
SISTERS 

Click here for infor-
mation on 
Strenthening Families  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTUE92NFFqOXk4OGs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTOFZNbjlobGFScV9WdDZWN0k0VTFYVTlGcGVj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/washk12.org/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTOFZNbjlobGFScV9WdDZWN0k0VTFYVTlGcGVj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTNEJiWllrUERseW1iNUloYzJkUVczcU9KUjJr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTNEJiWllrUERseW1iNUloYzJkUVczcU9KUjJr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BxdjR4z9VkMTX2NMamFWUkYyTEI5dl9vRnlCOGJCUElmZ2Vz/view?usp=sharing


News from the Office 

Office Hours are Monday—Friday 7:10am—2:50pm 

ATTENDANCE—If your child will not be at school please call 

635-8931 or email jennifer.gray@washk12.org.  If you are 

checking your student out of school, you will need to come 

into the office and sign them out.  You must have ID in order 

to check out a student.  We will not release students to any-

one who is not on your contact list. 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 South 700 West 

Hurricane, UT  84737 
 
435-635-8931 Phone 

435-635-8937 Fax  
WWW.his.washk12.org 

 

The mission of Hurricane Intermediate School is to ensure that 
every student is high-achieving and well-rounded. 

 

On March 22, 2017 over 300 7th Grade Students took a 
day off from school and went to work.  The students 
went to different businesses throughout the community 
to be a Vet, Teacher, dentist, mechanic or other fascinat-
ing career for a day.  Our CTE Teachers, Mrs. Crandall, 
Mrs. Fawcett and Mr. Howard assisted students with 
planning this fun day. 
 
“I love for the student to see what it is like to be a 
teacher, lawyer, photographer, hairdresser, veterinarian 
or a variety of other careers for a day.  It is something 
you cannot teach in a classroom.” ` Mrs. Crandall 
 
Students that were unable to attend out of school were 
able to participate in Job Presentations for a day.  
Thanks to the following who came and shared.  Kacey 
Crandall (Radiology), Donna Mitchell (Zions Bank), Jo-
lene Harris (Lin’s), Troy Hall (Hurricane Police) and 
Chrystine Hyatt (Radio) 

mailto:jennifer.gray@washk12.org
his.washk12.org

